
VALID FORMS OF IDENTIFICATION 
Starting May 7th, 2025, only REAL ID-compliant driver's licenses or identification cards will be 
authorized for use to access Goldwater Air National Guard Base (ANGB). Visitors with non-REAL-ID 
driver's licenses or state-issued identification cards must provide an approved identity source 
document or combination thereof to access the installation. 

 

Identifying Non-REAL IDs 

Non-REAL IDs typically bear markings such as "Not Valid for Federal Purposes," "Not For Use as 
Federal Identification," or "Federal Limits May Apply." If you possess a non-REAL ID, you will need 
to provide a combination of other identifications to access the base. 

 

Visitor Access Requirements 

To receive base access, visitors to Goldwater ANGB must provide one of the following: 

• One REAL ID-compliant identification card 
• Two other original forms of valid identification, with at least one from the list below: 

o DoD Common Access Card 
o DoD USID Card The second form of identification can be from the above list or can 

be a social security card or birth certificate. 

 


